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Salida, Colorado — Citizens are encouraged to utilize off-street parking during snow storms. Cars 
parked on the roadway during snow plowing operations limit the ability to effectively plow the street which 
can lead to prolonged ice build-up.  
 
During larger snow events, staff will be working to remove snow from the downtown early the following 
morning. This work is generally located between E Street and G St. and between Sackett Street and 4th 
Street. Access will be intermittent during work activities and on-street parking will be prohibited. 

Property owners are also reminded of their responsibility to remove snow and ice from sidewalks. Many 
members of our community highly value the ability to walk their neighborhoods and business areas. 
Ignoring snow removal poses safety hazards, especially when conditions lead to a layer of ice.  Please 
place the snow in your parkway or yard and not within the roadway. 

The section of the Salida Municipal Code governing this requirement is provided below for reference. 

Sec. 11-2-10. - Removal of snow and ice.  A copy of the Municipal Code is available online by visiting: 
https://www.municode.com/library/co/salida/codes/code_of_ordinances 

For more information, please contact Public Work at 719-539-6257.  
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